
 
 

CITY OF STATESBORO 
CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING MINUTES 

JUNE 21, 2011 

A Public Hearing of the Statesboro City Council was held on June 21, 2011 at 5:15 p.m. in the 
Council Chambers at City Hall.  Present were Mayor Joe R. Brannen. Council Members present 
were:  Will Britt, John Riggs, Tommy Blitch and Travis Chance. Absent was Councilman Gary 
Lewis. Also present were City Manager Frank Parker, City Clerk Sue Starling, Staff Attorney 
Michael Graves and Director of Community Development Mandi Cody. 

 
 

Topic of Discussion: 
Public input regarding Proposed Redistricting Map 

 
Director of Community Development Mandi Cody updated Council and the Community on the 
final proposal for the redistricting map that will be presented to Council, for their approval, at the 
regular Council Meeting at 6:00 p.m. today.  
 
The meeting adjourned at 5:25 p.m. 
 
No action was taken. 
 

 


